
Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 
8/22/16 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30 pm 
 
In attendance Chairman Susan Weeks, Guy Pike, Sexton Steve Honeycutt. 
 
Minutes of 9 Aug and 15 Aug were corrected and approved. 
 
The Sexton reported on upcoming burials and small details.  
 
The fence has been relocated and inspected. 
 
Chairman Weeks reported the discovery of perpetual care funding as follows: 
 
2006 Chiappisi $352.50  Chiappisi 
1966 Emery Family $553.21 Wendell Emery 
1953 Blake, Joseph C.  $265.96 Edgerly-Blake 
1930 Kimball, C.&A. $179.66 Edgerly-Blake 
1942 Morrison, Jona. &Julia. $176.46 Edgerly-Blake 
1976 Piper, Ralph G. $1,763.66. Edgerly-Blake 
1976 Ladd, Byron A. $3525.63 Hoyt-Ladd-Remick 
1987 Stevens, Weston G. $381.83 Bean-Stevens 
1958 Bean-Stevens $177.07 $Bean-Stevens 
1972 Swett, Dana $353.76  Swett 
1950 Swett, Albert W. $535.50 Swett 
1933 Thompson, Annabelle $ 133.53 Thompson-Moulton 
1962 Thompson, Roy $177.95 Thompson-Moulton 
1964 Thompson, Simon $355.95 Thompson Moulton 
1920 Tuftonboro Neck Cemetery $ 440. 78 Thomas 
1929 Tuftonboro Neck Cemetery $220.41 Thomas 
1972 Bennett, Ralph $883.15 Bennett 
 
The Trustees will contact councel to see if the creation of these perpetual care funds gives us permission to maintain 
these cemeteries without further legal actions. 
 
The Trustees will also ask councel about a Warrant article to create a trustfund from the sale of Rights of Burial to be 
used for general cemetery maintenance. 
 
 Review of a revised set of cemetery regulations resulted in several additions and modifications. 
 
It was agreed that a discussion of fees with the Selectmen was in order. 
  
The next meeting will be Sept 6, 2016 
 
Public input is always welcome. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 8PM. 
 
 Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 


